630.909.8000 Fax 630.909.8001 www.marianjoy.org

January 2016

Dear Friends of Marianjoy:

Applications for the 22nd annual Marianjoy Scholarship Program for students with physical disabilities are now available on our web site – www.Marianjoy.org. These awards will be for the 2016-2017 school year. The deadline to submit applications is March 28, 2016. We would appreciate it if you would print and post some of these applications in a visible location. In addition, please make copies if needed and share them with any students that might be eligible for this award.

Last year \$60,000 in scholarships was awarded to students with physical disabilities enabling them to continue their education. To date over \$800,000 has been awarded through this fund.

If you have any questions regarding this scholarship program, contact Jim Decker at (630) 909-7402 or email jdecker@marianjoy.org.

Sincerely,

Jim Decker, Coordinator

Marianjoy Scholarship Program

Im Decker